
Numeracy Warm Up - Number 
 

 

Number Patterns 

Target 1 Target 2 Target 3 Target 4 Target 5 

Complete sequences of even and 

odd numbers up to 20 

Complete sequences of odd and 

even numbers up to 100 

Enter missing terms in sequences 

with a common difference 
(numbers up to 20) 

Enter missing terms in sequences 

with a common difference 
(numbers up to 100) 

Identify the rule in sequences 

with a common difference 

1. Recognise even and odd 

numbers 

1. Extend sequences of odd and 

even numbers up to 100 

1. Extend increasing sequences 1. Extend increasing sequences 1. Identify the rule in an 

increasing sequence with a 
common difference (numbers up 
to 20) 

2. Speed response: Recognise 
even numbers 

2. Complete missing elements in 
increasing sequences of odd and 

even numbers up to 100 

2. Enter missing elements in 
increasing sequences 

2. Enter missing elements in 
increasing sequences 

2. Identify the rule in a 
decreasing sequence with a 

common difference (numbers up 
to 20) 

3. Speed response: Recognise 
odd numbers 

3. Complete missing elements in 
increasing or decreasing 
sequences of odd and even 
numbers up to 100 

3. Extend decreasing sequences 3. Extend decreasing sequences 3. Identify the rule in an 
increasing sequence with a 
common difference (numbers up 
to 100) 

4. Extend increasing sequences 
of odd and even numbers up to 
20  

4. Speed response: Sort numbers 
into odd and even 

4. Enter missing elements in 
decreasing sequences 

4. Enter missing elements in 
increasing or decreasing 
sequences 

4. Identify the rule in a 
decreasing sequence with a 
common difference (numbers up 
to 100) 

5. Complete missing elements in 
increasing sequences of odd and 
even numbers up to 20 

5. Speed response: Recognise 
even numbers 

  5. Identify the rule in an 
increasing or decreasing 
sequence with a common 
difference (numbers up to 100) 

6. Complete missing elements in 
decreasing sequences of odd and 
even numbers up to 20 

6. Speed response: Recognise 
odd numbers 

   

 


